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The Advanced Clean Trucks regulations are extremely far fetched and impractical.  

We do not have the technology nor infrastructure to support this.  I live and work on a 

family owned farm.  It will prevent us from purchasing new more efficient diesel 

engines and will force us to run our older equipment.  At this time and for the 

foreseeable future our farm cannot transition to electric vehicles.  These rules would 

eventually put my family farm out of business.  


